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“We now accept the fact 
that learning is a lifelong 
process of keeping abreast 
of change”. 

 ~Peter Drucker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Bulletin for your information 
 

Sustained Clinical Team Performance Through COVID 19 
 

Louise Cuskelly, Client Management Lead, Cognitive Institute, has very 
kindly invited AAQHC members, to attend the Cognitive Institute’s free 
webinar Sustained Clinical Team Performance Through COVID 19  on 
Wednesday 20 and Thursday 21 May 2020. The webinar has been 
specifically designed by experts to support clinicians and healthcare 
professionals leading teams.  
  
Please find attached an invitation and a press release providing further 
information about the free two-part webinar series focussing on sustaining 
mental and physical wellbeing during COVID-19 and beyond.  
 

Aged Care Visitor Access Code 
An Industry Code for Visiting Residential Aged Care Homes during 
COVID-19 has been released by aged care peak bodies and consumer 
advocacy organisations. 
 
The Code creates a nationally consistent approach that ensures residents 
can receive visitors while minimising the risk of spreading COVID-19. The 
Code was finalised after public consultation with consumers and aged 
care providers. 
 
The Code includes the respective rights and responsibilities of providers, 
residents and visitors. It also outlines that residential aged care services 
should allow residents to meet their visitors in a way that minimises the 
risk of COVID-19 being introduced or spread within a residential facility. 
 

 
 

 
 
Contact us at 
aaqhc@aaqhc.org.au 
 

https://www.cognitiveinstitute.org/webinars/
https://health.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1108de8332cef333bc1956686&id=e47ca8465b&e=8ac9694df3
https://health.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1108de8332cef333bc1956686&id=e47ca8465b&e=8ac9694df3
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